
FREE     DOMESTIC  VIOLENCE  TRAINING 
SAVE THE DATE NOW! 

 
 
The OREGON DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE in collaboration with the SALEM 
POLICE DEPARTMENT and the MARION COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE will be 
presenting a 2 ½ day FREE Domestic Violence Conference at the Salem Conference 
Center JULY 20-22, 2010! 
 
The focus of the conference is “Under-Investigated areas of Domestic Violence: 
Strangulation, Stalking and Technology, Officer-involved incidents of Domestic 
Violence, and the Link between Animal Abuse and Domestic Violence.”  
 
There will be four fantastic national speakers to address these topics: 
 
**Jennifer Markowtiz, Medical Director of AEquitas 
**Rebecca Dreke, National Stalking Resource Center 
**Dottie Davis, Deputy Chief of Training at the Regional Public Safety Academy, Fort   
Wayne, Indiana 
**Sherry Ramsey, Esq., Humane Society of the United States 
 
This training is offered for Prosecutors, Law Enforcement personnel, and Domestic 
Violence advocates. There are approximately 100 spots available.  
 
The Department of Justice is able to offer this training FREE to all attendees. In addition, 
the DOJ will provide reimbursement to attendees who live more than 50 miles from the 
conference site for lodging (at the federal/state per diem rate), mileage, and 
meals/expenses/incidentals (at the federal/state per diem rate).  
 
Application requirements will be sent out on JUNE 4, 2010.  
 
Mark your calendars now! 
 
 
 


